
Please join the Evansville Community School District's
school board and administrative team for an information
session on a 3-year non-recurring operational referendum!

Location: Magnolia Town Hall (14729 W. County Road A)
Date: Saturday, September 28th

Time: 10:00am

The ECSD staff has prepared a short presentation (with handouts).
This will be followed by a Question & Answer Session.

You don't have to be a Magnolia resident to attend.
The school district has five other sessions planned through late
October.

We hope to see you on September 28th!


